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Excited about Fall 
October/November in the Agaves 
In October, we welcomed our newest community member, Julian 
Posner and his family to the Agaves Community!  

One of our oldest friends, Lilly, was excited to visit Ms. Yoo-Kyung 
and the Saguaros in October as well. Lilly has been excited to share 
about her experience in Children’s House over the last week and she 
will be moving up to her new environment soon!  We are so happy for 
Lilly to start her Children’s House adventure and excited for all the 
things she will learn in the Saguaros. Goodbye for now to Lilly, and a 
Big thank you to Mr. Wyatt for all your Key Parent work!  

The toddlers enjoyed focusing on Fall. We baked pumpkin bread, 
planted herbs and flowers, scrubbed pumpkins, and talked about the 
weather. And we look forward to continuing to learn about the 
weather, holiday traditions, plants and foods of the season in 
November. We have a dentist coming to visit our room on Halloween 
next week! We will be talking about how to keep our teeth healthy to 
start off a new theme of self-care routines that we can do to help take 
care of our bodies and stay healthy.  

Important Events: 

FALL FESTIVAL! We look forward to seeing you all at the Fall 
Festival on Saturday, November 11th.  

We cannot thank our families and especially our Key Parents enough 
for making our art projects and raffle baskets beautiful and continuing 
to give our Agaves all your support. Ms. Holly, Mr. Wyatt, Ms. Katie, 
we appreciate you! 

 Root 
Vegetables & 
Baking 
Our November Treats 

The children LOVED eating 
fresh spinach and making our 
green smoothie every 
Wednesday in October. We are 
going to bring fresh spinach over 
to November as well and we will 
add root veggies to our snack 
menu!  

We will learn to name different 
root vegetables and taste them 
in our snack all month! Yum! 

We will also taste varieties of 
apples and bake apple pie and 
other treats! 

 *Please remember to give our Agaves staff a heads-
up at drop off if your child has peanuts or tree nuts 
in their lunch. This helps us keep everyone safe 
through our seating plan at lunchtime. Thank you! 

 

 
  



 

Moments from October 
 
 

 

 

 

  

October 
Pictures 

Pictures: Scrubbing Pumpkins; Helping to sift the soil to get ready to plant 
herbs and flowers outside; Visiting with Ms. Amie’s Dog, Scout; Finishing up 
the last touches for our fall project – handprints! 

1st Page: Agaves tasting all the ingredients  for our green smoothie. 

 


